
Understanding Young 
People who Hear Voices

Free level ONE 
workshop

28 january 2013

10.00 - 4.30 pm
Better Bankside  

Bankside Community Space 
18 Great Guildford Street 

London SE1 0FD

Around 8% of young people hear things 
that other people don’t - so if you work 
with young people you probably already 
know someone who does.

This introductory workshop, facilitated 
by experienced staff with personal and 
professional experience of voice-hearing, 
will answer the following essential 
questions:

1.	 What does it feel like to hear voices?

2.	 Why does it happen?

3.	 How can young people cope / recover?

4.	 What can I do to help?

5.	 What other support is out there?

This workshop is aimed at:

Anyone working with young people in 
Greater London, including: youth workers, 
school nurses, counsellors, mentors, social 
workers, SENCOs, helpline staff, substance 
misuse workers, youth offending teams and 
tier one/tier two CAMHS workers.

This is an introductory workshop, so is 
not suitable for people who already have 
substantial experience working with young 
people who hear voices. Please see our 
Level 2 workshop, instead.

Voice Collective is Mind in Camden’s London-wide project for children & young people who hear, 
see or sense things that others don’t. For more information, see www.voicecollective.co.uk

for: youth workers, social workers, CAMHS, counsellors etc

book your place online:
W: vc1-jan2013.eventbrite.com

For more information,  
please contact:

E: info@voicecollective.co.uk

T: Claire/Yan 020 7625 9042 option 4

Funded by: 

BBC Children In Need
Comic Relief
City Bridge Trustin Camden


